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Hello everyone! 

 

My name is Mrs Bi, and I am based in year 1 

supporting Mrs Nizamis and Mrs Rogers. I hope 

you all had a lovely start to the year. 

 

I first joined the St. Clement’s family in 2016, 

based in reception with the now current year 6 

class. How has time flown so quickly? It has 

been a privilege and a blessing to work with 

some great children, amazing colleagues, and 

supportive parents. My journey at St. Clement’s 

has been a wonderful experience but it is now 

time to bid farewell as I will be moving on to a 

new school. My last day here will be on Friday 

28th January 2022, which is a fortnight away. 

I can’t believe it’s happening, as it hasn’t sunk 

in yet. I know that nearer the time it will be 

very emotional for me as I will miss this place 

so much! 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank 

all the children for making each and every day 

worthwhile. To all my colleagues for being 

there and supporting me during my highs and 

lows. To all the parents for being patient, whilst 

I have been searching for the odd sock or glove. 

It has been great knowing you 

all. 
 

God bless you all and good luck 

for all your future endeavours. 
 

Goodbye and take care  

 

Mrs Bi - Teaching Assistant 

14th January 2022 Serving the local community in the name of Christ since 1859  

#LearningforLifeAnchoredInChrist  Service    Our values focus this half term is    

 Moayad & Rumeylah 

 

 

 

Kian & Elinor 

Manha & M. Sheraz 

Sophie & Anaiyah N. 

 

 

 

 

Noah & Ayman 

M. Osman & Betiel 

Mia & M. Rahat 

 

Some of you many have noticed, but we received and 

put up our Silver Award banner this week.  We were 

very excited and couldn’t wait to share it.  It has been 

placed on the corner or the MUGA on so that passing 

traffic and locals can know about our achievement. 

Look out for our Parent 
Evaluation forms that were 

sent out today.  Please 
complete and return as soon as 

possible to 
help us with 

working 
towards our 
Wellbeing 
Award for 

Schools. 

Somewhere along the way, 
we must learn that there is 
nothing greater than to do 

something for others. 
 

Martin Luther King Jr. 

 Symbol 

Sign ➔ 



 

 

The Birmingham Diocesan Multi-Academy Trust is a company limited by guarantee and is registered in  

England and Wales: Company No 10729883. The registered office is 1, Colmore Row, Birmingham, B3 2BJ 

w
w

w
.
n

a
t
i
o
n

a
l
o
n

l
i
n

e
s
a
f
e
t
y
.
c
o
m

 
T
w

i
t
t
e
r
 
-
 
@

n
a
t
o
n

l
i
n

e
s
a
f
e
t
y
 
F
a
c
e
b
o
o
k
 
-
 
/
N

a
t
i
o
n

a
l
O

n
l
i
n

e
S
a
f
e
t
y
 


